
RESPONSE TO COMMENTS - DATED JUNE 24, 1992 

REISSUANCE OF PERMIT NO. NH0001465 

PSNH MERRIMACK STATION 

BOW, NEW HAMPSHIRE 

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) and the New 
Hampshire Department of Environmental Services (NHDES) solicited 
public comments from December 18, 1991 to February 15, 1992, for 
the draft National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) 
permit to be reissued to PSNH - Merrimack Station (PSNH). This 
permit is for the discharge of once-through cooling water, 
operational plant wastewater, process water, and storm-water 
runoff, including treated coal-pile runoff to the Merrimack River 
from outfall 003, 

During the public notice (comment) period, PSNH Merrimack station 
and NHDES submitted comments on the draft permit. Following is a 
response to all these comments, including identification and 
explanation of those provisions of the draft permit which have 
been changed in the final permit. 

These responses and associated comments are complimentary to the 
FACT SHEET and Draft Permit. For the reader to fully understand 
them, they should be familiar with the draft permit and the 
associated FACT SHEET, applicable National Pollutant Discharge 
Elimination System's (NPDES) permit regulations and State of New 
Hampshire's Water Quality statutes and Regulations. 

Lastly, the final permit was also developed in consultation with 
the United States Fish and Wildlife Service and the New Hampshire 
Fish and Game Department. Both agencies concur with the 
conditions and requirements of the final permit as they relate to 
their program areas of interest and concern. 
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